
Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting 

July 11, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Tyler Howe, Matt Miller, Melissa Clark, Dennis McKenney 

Tyler opened the meeting at 4:03 pm. 

Tyler made a motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting. Melissa seconded the motion. 

It was decided that Tyler will continue as Commissioner Chairman until his term is up in March. 

There was a leak in the cemetery line on Rt 47. It was fixed. A resident’s yard was damaged. Matt 

Blanchard has been made aware of the issue. 

Pool Fill – Matt reported gallons and time used to do the pool fill for the resident who requested 

it last month. A bill will be done, and sent to the resident.  

New Meters – Matt reports installations have slowed. A reminder will do out with the next bill (in the 
next week or so). Matt’s email will be included as well as the office phone number. 
More parts have been ordered for the new meters.   

 

Nothing further, meeting adjourned at 4:25pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector 


